Charter Township of Gun Plain
Budget Workshop Meeting

January 11, 2011

A budget workshop meeting was held January 11, 2011 at 4:30 pm the following board members were
present Moerman, Morrison, Meert, Pearson, Kopka, Vandenberg and Moerman.

The board met to continue their work on the proposed budgets for 2011-2012.

The board discussed the certain areas of the general budget,

1.

Deputy Treasurer, Meert reported that there was only $40.00 left in the fiscal budget for 2010/
2011, in order for Morrison to continue paying his deputy the board would have to approve
more money. Meert stated that when the board lowered the rate from $6000.00 to $4000.00
last June she didn’t consider the $1000.00 already paid or the remaining months there forth
Cathy Morrison received more in monthly installments than she should have, at no fault of her
own.

The board discussed the need for a deputy because Rick is currently working only two days a
week. Morrison stated that he would be very busy the last two weeks of the tax season from
February 1, 2011 through February 14, 2011. Vandenberg reminded the board that due to the
fact that Corbin was not present at this workshop this item would have to be voted on at the
February 3, 2011 regular meeting.

Adjournment
Vandenberg motioned to adjourn at 6:05 pm. Moerman seconded. Motion carried.



